
MINUTES                    WORSHIP COMMITTEE 

 

DATE: 11 September 2018 

ATTENDEES: John Peterson (co-chair), Linda Heimerl ( staff), Dorothy Guanella (staff), Larry Mustonen 
(Environment), Arlene Leibel (EM), Anne Schwartz (EM, Sacristan), Jenny Chojnacki (Lector 
Coordinator), Pam Erkel (Sacristan Coordinator), Colleen Davy (EM Coordinator) 

TAKEN BY: Jennifer Chojnacki 

TOPICS:  - Overview of Ministry Pro Scheduling System by Colleen Davy, including status of data and 
schedules  

- A discussion of needs in each ministry and potential ideas for goals for each ministry.  Action item 
captured 
- A letter from a parishioner was read requesting bells at the consecration, which was discussed. A 
motion was made (see below)  
- The committee was notified of an upcoming worship ministry appreciation day in September.  
- A proposal was submitted to consider a weekend to celebrate priests and priesthood the weekend 
of October 28.   

Special Items Item Type Responsible / 
Due Date 

Capture in writing what we need in each of our ministries to be 
successful or better.   Also, capture what does my ministry do 
well/recent success, and propose goals for my ministry.                  
Send email to John Peterson, chair of the committee.   

Action Item All Ministry 
Coordinators 

Ringing of the bells during consecration:  propose to the Liturgy Team 
that we run a test, for example during Advent/Christmas Eve/Triduum  
(Holy Thursday/Vigil) and gauge the parish response. (All were in 
consensus of this motion) 

Motion Linda  

The proposal to hold a day of celebration of priests/priesthood in 
conjunction with Serra International was tabled.    

Tabled N/A 

 


